
                                                                                  

 

           

   

           19th September 2019 

Dear Parents, 

We hope you all had a fantastic summer and managed to get some quality fun family time. A big welcome to all the 
reception starters, we hope you settle in well. 

Thank You 

A big thank you for all our wonderful cards and presents. It's so nice to hear how appreciated we are and that the 
children enjoy their time at Fun Club.  

Ice Cream Sales 

We did fantastic again this summer selling ice creams, raising a total of just over £85. We wouldn't be 
able to do it without your support so thanks everyone. This is vital for Fun Club as it helps to purchase 
new resources for the children. 

New Art Board 

We have already chosen our new theme which is Antarctica....its already looking great! If any child that doesn't 
attend Fun Club would like to add a picture just drop one in, it's for the children in the school to look at and enjoy. 

School Comms (Gateway) 

If you are having any issues with our new booking system please contact Carol via the school office by calling 01453 
860350, emailing admin@uley.sch.co.uk or speaking to one of the team.   There's bound to be a few glitches whilst 
we all get used to the system, but no doubt we can resolve these. 

School field  

Fun Club use the school field from 4pm, so please kindly vacate promptly so we can use the field without firstly ask-
ing you to vacate. 

Cancelling 

Please can we remind parents to cancel your child's place if it is not required as early as you can, you will still be 
charged if less than 24hrs notice.   When a place isn't cancelled it can cause issues as it requires a member of staff to 
locate the child, another child could have had that space or we may not have required a third member of staff .   If it 
happens on a regular basis then we will have to look at giving that space to another child that is on a waiting list, 
meaning you will lose your child's place. 

Opening times  

Breakfast club opens from 7.45pm  
After school club closes at 6pm so please do not arrive later than 5.55pm 

Dates to remember 

Friday 25th October—Inset Day 

 

The Fun Club team.....Carol, Kate, Michelle, Phillippa, Carole and Sam 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


